STONE CHURCH NEWS

NNPRPRRPRRRRPLRRLROO

N N o n
O 00 O O

107
115
150
146
231
231
376
40,000
o0

NoOVvEMBER 2017

Stone Church By the Numbers

% H S
o October 2017 Leadership Team Meeting
- Submitted by Dennis Plane

People hired so far to shovel snow this winter (interested?—let us knowf)
Working sanitizers in kitchen
New sanitizers on order
Kitchen floors that will need to be repaired

Interim pastors departing in December

Celebrations planned for departing interim pastor

Lisa Lunch planned for arriving pastors

Stories told about quail (ask Anna Lisa for details)

Worship Services planned for Sunday, Dec. 24 (one @10:45 am; the other at 8:00 pm)
New pastors arriving in January

Individuals involved in Sunday School

Emergency cleanup buckets prepared by Stone Church

Attended 2017 congregational retreat

Pledges received for the current year

Households who gave money to the church this quarter

Typical Sunday worship attendance in non-summer months

Worship attendance when the Lattimers were introduced

Stewardship letters mailed last year

Active Stone Church households

Stewardship letters mailed this year

Active Stone Church members and friends

Dollars available for pastoral housing assistance loan

God'’s love

10-25-17 1 new sanitizer installed and working!

How does our vision live?

Members of the Stone Church community bring life to our vision by
providing financial support to our mission together.

Don't forget to complete and bring your pledge to worship on Sunday, NOVEMBER 5th or
return it to the church office by Friday, November 3. (If you don't have a card, contact the office
download one from our website or pick one up in the back of the sanctuary.)

Your prayer and/or financial supporting bring life to the missions we share - fruiting!
Peacefully, simply, together.

Celebration Luncheon — November 5"

Anita Soliday and Stone Church Youth host a Taco Bar following worship,
for fellowship and fundraising for National Youth Conference. And Finance
Team offers insight into our finance health status. ........ Don’t miss out (iNo te lo pierdas!)




Equipping and Empowering Leaders
Tuesday, OCTOBER 31 at 3pm in the church conference room (201).

Did you know that Andy Murray was our denomination's moderator a couple
years ago?

Or that Loren Rhodes is now on Standing Committee?

Or that Betty Ann Cherry just finished her second term leading the district's Coordinating Team?
These leadership positions begin with people like you and me filling out nomination forms. The
forms get in the hands of committees who pray and ask and ask and ask. You are invited to a tea
party to brainstorm/discern people who might be called to serve in district and denominational
leadership. Anna Lisa will provide the information and tea. You bring an open spirit, names of
people you know (and snacks, only if you're inspired).

Laura White and Anna Lisa Gross are eager to connect with you
about Power, Privilege and the Journey toward Justice (the
conference they attended last weekend). We shared and listened with
45 Brethren and Mennonites about the aspects of this wheel and how
power and privilege work in our congregations, districts and
denominations.

Gather for conversation and a potluck meal on Tuesday, NOVEMBER 7 at 6pm
in the church Fellowship Hall. ....Bring your curiosity!

Stone Church Quilts!
= “‘W

The new (old!) quilt hanging in the Quilt Room
@g @\ was made by the Women’s Fellowship in 1980-
- { 1982 as a fund raiser. At the auction, it was bought
by Russ Brunner for his wife Mae, and returned to
| the church by their daughter Robin Allen after her

% F / : :
, f passing. Thank you to Martha Swigart, Otto Krugh
it and Monte Furry for hanging the quilt!
¥
S0 ; At Speaking of quilts, the
S A Stone Church quilters

created this masterpiece
for Pastors Christy and
Dale Dowdy, and now it
brings Stone Church to
their new home in
Virginia!




Pastoral Transition

As we approach the holiday season and turn of the year, we approach another pastoral
transition, too.

Pastors Cindy and Ben Lattimer will begin at Stone Church in January. Anna Lisa's last
Sunday will be December 24 (when we enjoy both a morning worship and an

8pm Christmas Eve service!).

Many of you have asked what Anna Lisa & Phillip are doing next, and we're
excited to tell you that we'll spend January with family in Indiana and beyond;
then do a couple months of Brethren Disaster Ministries (probably South

Carolina or Texas).

In April we're moving to Morelia, Mexico (four hours west of Mexico City) where we'll live
on a one-acre plot (in our van) developing permaculture systems with ponds, swails, trees,
goats, chickens and more. Anna Lisa's uncle lives in Morelia and is our connection to this

Sabbath rest and volunteer opportunity.

After about a year or so in Mexico we plan to come back to the US and Anna Lisa will look
for another interim pastorate (hopefully somewhere without a winter®).

We are excited about these upcoming opportunities and quite sad to say goodbye to you -
what a wonderful church and set of individuals Stone Church is. iVamos con Dios and vaya

con Dios, tambien!

November 12'"
9am — kids activities provided

Join us for the unveiling of pledge commitments and
confirmation of ministry team chair nominations.

Congregational
Forum

While Pastor Anna Lisa is on vacation in November (14"-28"), urgent
pastoral care will be provided by Dave Witkovsky, Donna Rhodes, Randy
Yoder, and your deacons. Details will be in the bulletin and Friday Flash.

PASTORALCARE

Stone Church Adventure Club (SCAC)
Friday, November 3" at 4pm
Meet at church to hike the trail to Peace Chapel.
Dogs welcome!




“1ze Wors H f Sunday Evening
it P 6PM
November 12

- All are welcome!

“Be still, and know that I am God." ~Psalm 46:10
For those who enjoy quiet and meditative worship, Stone Church offers Taize. This
is a style of worship using scripture, silence, prayer, and repeated phrases of
simple, beautiful music to create a transcendent and peaceful worship experience.
Many in the Huntingdon community have been joining the Stone Church
community to enjoy this growing gathering of contemplative worshippers.

Saturday, November 18th

8am
‘2‘5 @ Q Donna’s Restaurant

-Back room-
MEN S BREAKFAST All men are welcome!

Our monthly men's breakfast gathering is open to all Stone Church men,
regardless of age, and their guests. Each gathering is its own distinct event, so
come once, a couple of times a year or regularly; there is no obligation. We gather
for fellowship and jokes at 8am; we enjoy a reasonably priced, delicious, breakfast;
and then discuss a light topical reflection. We typically wrap up about 9:15ish.

Older Adult Lunch

The Older Adult Lunch gathering will meet Tuesday, ceet
November 14t at 12 noon, in room 102, for a Thanksgiving feast of turkey with all
the fixin’s. If you know someone within Stone Church or a neighbor or friend who
might enjoy this time of gathering, be sure to invite them. Reservations are
requested in the church office 64? 3390 or stonechurch@verizon.net) by Monday,
November 13th, & i

See you on November 14th!!

A Meet & Greet will be held for David Banaszak, District
Executive Minister, on Sunday, November 12, 2017 at The
Bistro @ The Village Green-Village at Morrisons Cove from
3- 5:00 pm. Please come and show your support of David as
he begins his ministry with Middle PA District.




YOUTH AND COLLEGE

Stone Church’s Christian Ed Team led the process of
gathering supplies for 60 Emergency Cleanup
Buckets! With contributions from Juniata College,
Huntingdon Presbyterian, Westminster Woods and
local United Methodists, we collected about $5,000
in supplies and
cash donations
for Church

- ® World Service.
The buckets are now at the Brethren Service Center in -
MD and will be loaded into this truck to go to communities recovering from disasters.

r b A wagon-full of other cleaning supplies (which couldn’t be used for
”ﬁ"mﬂdm County PUCkets) went to Huntingdon’s Humane Society!
mane These Emergency Cleanup Buckets are one of many ways Stone Church
saﬂEty enjoys our relationship with Juniata College. Here are some more:

e At least 50 Juniata students have worshiped with us this fall
e Young adult Sunday school class meets in the Quilt Room (with coffee) at 9:30am for
short films and discussion

e We gave a subscription of
Messenger magazine to six Juniata
students this fall

e Juniata students are in the Stone
| Church Ringers — can you pick out the
& Ulrich triplets?

e Monthly Campus Ministry Pasta
Dinners fill the Fellowship Hall with
students and community members -

watch the calendar and come for this free meal and fellowship
e BBBS -read more on page 6.




Power of Prayer

| will say of the Lord, “He is my refuge and fortress, my God whom | trust.
(Psalm 91)

| want to witness to you about the love of our God and the power of prayer. |
know that emotionally | could not stand at the front of the church and share

my feelings without crying the entire time, so this is my way to witness. I am
still crying as | type this.

began with Dr. Willis doing emergency surgery and his sharing that reading Psalm 91 would be a comfort
for us. Its theme is God’s promise of protection when we face danger, and is one of his favorite passages.
| have read it often and find strength and comfort from the verses.

From the beginning my Stone Church family and many, many others have been praying for me and my
family. | am living proof of the power of prayer, God’s promise to be with and love each of us, and how we
need to take care of each other. Thank you for your prayers and support. My family has been by my side
the entire journey, and | praise God for such a loving, caring family. :
Now only six months into the journey my doctor informed us that |
am disease free. The journey is not over as | will be on a maintenance
drug indefinitely. Your continued support and prayers are welcome
and appreciated. Sharing my journey with you in church and on the
CaringBridge site has been helpful to me in dealing with this disease.

May God richly bless each and every one of you,

Sharon Bookhamer

The Thanksgiving Community

Worship Service
7PM Sunday November 19
15th Street United Methodist Church.

Come let us worship and give thanks! The Huntingdon Forum of Churches invites you to a
celebration of thanksgiving and praise as we gather to give God the glory and honor at our
Community Thanksgiving Service. The sermon will be delivered by Rev Donna Jarrell, pastor of
the Abbey Reformed Church and the anthems offered by a combined choir of the participating
churches under the direction of Shirley McBrayer, 15t" St Choir Director. The offering will benefit
Forum Fuel Oil Fund, used for those in our community who will need help in the coming winter.

o 4 Big Brothers Big Sister:
of Blair County Inc..
scrving Blair & Hunlingdon Counlios
Stone Church is the host site for BBBS/S.M.A.R.T.

Participants in the S.M.A.R.T. (Student Mentors Achieving Results Together) program meet in Fellowship Hall
Thursday evenings. For more than 100 years, Big Brothers Big Sisters makes meaningful, monitored matches
between adult volunteers (“Bigs”) and children (“Littles”), ages 6 through 18, believing that every child has the ability to
succeed and thrive in life. BBBS is the nation’s largest donor and volunteer supported mentoring network, and in
Huntingdon matches Juniata College students with local youth. If you'd like more information on this, or other BBBS
programs or volunteer opportunities, contact them at 643-6355 or bbbs1652@aol.com.




MESSENGER
MUSINGSf

Telling the Truth

When | write a column | try to be humorous. | met Dave Witkovsky a number of years ago
when he led a group of Juniata College students working on a home occupied by my
girlfriend, now my wife. Ever since, I've had a soft spot in my heart for Rev. Witkovsky.
Several weeks ago | heard him preach at church.

When you meet a friend on the street and he asks how you are, how do you answer?

Do you answer the way you really feel or is it just a greeting? Most of the time | think we're
just expressing a greeting. You may be really sick but you say, “I'm fine." This was the
subject of David's sermon. | found it touching and very meaningful. David spoke about the
Bible story, when the paralyzed man was lowered down through the roof to seek help from
Jesus. The man was paralyzed; Jesus healed him.

Like the paralyzed man, David preached about how we need each other, yet we live in a
culture in which dependency on another human being is seen as a sign of weakness, rather
than a sign of strength. We want a church and family and friends where we are free to say,
“I'm really struggling right now!" and not be seen as weak.

David said he found strength in being in his moments of weakness, knowing that his
weakness does not define him. In our church, David said, we have a group of people who
see us when we're weak. "Regardless of how | feel about myself," he said, "there are people
around me at Stone Church who care and support me when | truly say how | feel."

And now for the Goshorn Humor:

Another stone | find at Rock Church---make that Stone Church---is Ron Detwiler.

After all, he did say that | am one of his favorite writers, or maybe he said | am his favorite
writer? And as for more of the writers in our denomination, please do check out the latest
copy of Messenger. Don't have your own copy? Talk to Debbie in the church office.

---------- Eugene R. Goshorn---

2017 District Women’s Brunch — November 4, 2017
Martinsburg Memorial Church of the Brethren
Speaker: Anna Lisa Gross speaks, “Church Ladies, Go to Prison!

Why? Pick your scripture: Matthew 25:36, 40; Hebrews 13:3; Matthew 18:21-22
God's grace, expressed through Jesus, is bigger than our biggest mistakes. Would
you like to be defined by your worst sin? As we open our hearts to people who are
incarcerated, we open ourselves to a true, sweeter experience of God's grace.

Contact Carolyn Lidston (814-643-0766) with questions.




Thanks for making our kids a priority!
N CWS Fr oIm In times of penny pinching and budget cuts, churches often look for

R | - ways to balance the budget that may include reducing or eliminating
tA M F programs. | am deeply grateful that Stone Church has made an
ongoing commitment to the Christian formation of our children and
youth through a relationship with Camp Blue Diamond. That we continue to support our young
peoples’ summer camp attendance through funding half of their registration fee is no small thing; it’s
a statement that makes clear what we value. And in the summer of 2017, we stated that we value

the 20+ Stone Church children and youth who chose to leave their screens behind and forego their
busy schedules for time at Camp. Thank you! -- David Meadows

Upcoming Events in 2017 and 2018

SOLO Wilderness First Aid November 4 -5
Youth Retreat for Grades 9-12 January 12 -14
Jr. High Retreat for Grades 6-8 February 23 - 25

Have questions?
Contact your Camp Representative, David Meadows, at 814-599-6017 or meadowd@juniata.edu.

Chocolate Covered Pretzels — Remember that Stone Church

youth & families chocolate-covered pretzel tradition - youth
fundraiser, delightful activity, & contribution to Alternative
Christmas Gift Bazaar? The tradition continues Monday,
November 27. Coordinator Anita Soliday would be glad for
help!!! This activity requires a bunch of people throughout the

day. Let Anita know when you’ll be there!

AND... for the rest of us - The finished product will be available on December 204 at
the Alternative Christmas Bazaar! Sold as a fundraiser for National Youth
Conference and youth service trips.




Rise Against Hunger
By Maggie Lashlee

Is now..

STOP HUNGER NOW

On Sunday, October 22, Rose Rahman and Jeannie and Maggie

Lashlee attended Rise Against Hunger at the Huntingdon Community R

Center. Rise Against Hunger (formerly Stop Hunger Now) packs meals “s e
and sends them to hungry families all around the world, even to AGAINST HUNGER
hurricane relief centers. food s commn by

The meal packing process:

1. Add the nutrition packet. It may be small, but it has enough nutrients to sustain 6 people for a
full day!

2. Add soy, rice and dried vegetables.

Weigh and seal the bag.

4. When 36 bags are sealed, the meals get packed in a box and put back in the truck that the
ingredients came in on.

5. Every 5,000 meals, the coordinator bangs a gong as loud as he can and we cheer as loud as we
can. (That was my Mom’s favorite part.)

w

We packed 20,000 meals before we ran out of vegetables. At 6 servings per bag, we helped feed
120,000 people!

Stone Church Halloween Party
— October 22" -




District Conference Report

FOR THE LEAST OF THESE

Emily Elder, Henry Thurston-Griswold, Daisy & Jeff Decker, Carolyn &
Bruce Lidston, Anna Lisa Gross, Dean Wenger, Betty Ann Cherry, Donna &
Loren Rhodes and Mary Garvey participated in our district's conference
Oct 13 and 14 at the Maitland Church of the Brethren in Lewistown.
Maitland hosted us graciously and fed us extravagantly (though the
disposable dishes were hard to stomach).

The Middle PA District (like all 24 districts in the Church of the Brethren) gathers annually for a
conference of worship, business and reports. This year our District Conference business was simply
accepting reports, approving the slate of nominations, budget, etc. Brian Bert (Program Coordinator at
Camp Blue Diamond) moderated with a gentle spirit, and began a new tradition of passing the basin and
towel (rather than the gavel) to next year’s moderator as a sign of the servant leadership Jesus calls us to.

Henry shares that a highlight was David Radcliff’s sermon and sharing. His message fit perfectly with the
District Conference theme “For the least of these,” taken from the Matthew 25 passage where Jesus tells
his followers that when they cared for the hungry, the thirsty, the naked, and the prisoners, they were
caring for him. As David stressed, if we’re not focusing on the poor and most vulnerable in our world,
then we’re missing Jesus in our lives. We appreciated learning about the local ministries that the Middle
PA District supports—Trucker Traveler Ministry, Chaplains in the Park, Camp Blue Diamond, Susquehanna
Valley Ministry Center, etc.—and receiving updates from the various agencies and arms of the
denomination, such as Bethany Theological Seminary and On Earth Peace. As Carolyn pointed out in
worship Oct 15, Stone Church isn’t contributing to the Pennies for Witness program that had raised over
$5,400 by the end of District Conference (average of $100 per congregation for the district’s 55
congregations). However this year’s goal for Pennies for Witness was $10,000.

All 55 churches in the district are expected to give to the district based on their size. (Stone Church gave
$10,100 in 2016.) We passed the district’s 2018 budget of $226,271 with an $8,866 deficit. Carolyn is
concerned that we had no discussion about this district or the lack of Youth leadership.

The tone of business was kind and patient (and no controversial topics were on the agenda this year,
which Dean says is normal for Middle PA). As Jeff notes, the business pieces of District Conference were
conducted and inspired by references to "the least of these" from Matthew 25 and Middle PA District
churches come together to meet some of the needs outside the walls of our church buildings. Bruce and
others are concerned that we didn’t discuss the controversies that are so pronounced throughout our
denomination, such as same-sex weddings.

We enjoyed celebrating Stone members all over conference: Dean shared in the Camp Blue Diamond
report, including positive momentum in their capital campaign. Loren Rhodes was elected Standing
Committee rep. Betty Ann Cherry was honored for completing her second term as Coordinating Team
Chair (particularly important leadership during this time of transition in our district). Dave Witkovsky
brought the Juniata College report, along with Juniata student (and Maitland CoB member) Maria Fowler.
Donna Rhodes gave the Susquehanna Valley Ministry Center report.

Emily also noted David Radcliff's energy and passion global discipleship. “Even though I've heard him a
number of times, | am always inspired to listen and watch others connect with his message. As | am new
to being Brethren, | enjoyed getting in a different church and looking at their layout, methods, Sunday
school signage, and other organizational materials. It is great to share stories and fellowship and learn
from brothers and sisters in faith.”

The Gifts Discernment Team calls District (and Annual) Conference delegates. Contact them if you're
interested in participating in future conferences. Read more about Middle PA District at
https://sites.google.com/site/midpacob.




[{ It’s that time again! ¢

‘© (our 10t Annual!)

2017 Alternative Christmas Gift Bazaar
gl A Saturday, December 2
e\ fo' 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

ke
G0, YOU CAN HELP!

Your help is needed to make this venture a success! Please consider the possibility
should you get a phone call seeking your assistance. Better still! - contact Jeff and Daisy

Decker (814-935-9494, 814-931-1969, jddecker08@gmail.com), Emily Elder
(elane18@yahoo.com), or Jon and Roxann Yon (814-251-2104, jyon@atlanticbb.net, or

rldeike@gmail.com ) to find out the different ways you could help.

During this unique seasonal event, we provide our extended community with an
opportunity to buy gifts or financially support groups that have a local and global
impact - and this can only be accomplished with the efforts of many hands. We
promise to orient you to your assigned task and support you as you serve. Previous
volunteers report the experience leaves them feeling good!

A few ways to volunteer:
@ Set-up crew - Friday evening, December 1 at 5:00 p.m.
® Clean up crew - Saturday, December 2 at 2:00 p.m.
@ Serving at a table - Engage attendees in the table’s items/mission.

There’s really a place for everyone to play a part!

Which vendors have participated in the Alternative Christmas Gift Bazaar in previous
years? Huntingdon House, Global Women'’s Project, SERRV, Huntingdon Library,
Heifer Project, Asturias Academy, Camp English, On Earth Peace, Huntingdon Food
Pantry, Habitat for Humanity, Center for Amazon Ecology, New Community Project,
Tug Hollow Honey, and Market Bucks! Lots of choices -- AND, we are happy to report,
there will be some new gift giving choices this year!!

NOW is the time to not only save this shopping date; but to ALSO sign up to be one of
those helping out in some way! There are many options and opportunities.

And, yes, ....we will again be offering free coffee, tea and cocoa all day!! And.... Fresh,
homemade bread & soup will be available too!!

With Gratitude,
The ACGB Committee:
Jeff and Daisy Decker, Chairs
Emily Elder
Jon and Roxann Yon




November Birthdays

1—Grant Musser 15—Chloe Soliday 21—Jay Hosler
2—Jeremy Uhrich 16—Matias Berger 21—Lisa Hosler
6—Thomas McDowell 16—Becky Plane 21—Peg Krolak
10—Loren Rhodes 18—Ken Evans 22—Sydney Paterson
11—John Bowser 18—Bruce Lidston 24—Melva Whalen
11—Elliott Wetzel 18—Bert McBrayer 25—Jon Yon

14—Susan Grainey 21—Daisy Decker 26—Sue Lamey

November Anniversaries

5—Carol & Bob Oldring 26—Brandon & Kathryn Beck
10—Brenda & Mark Quarry 27—Chris & John Shuck
13—Cathy & Jeff Closz 30—*Dennis & Becky Plane (5 vears)
22—Barbara & Frank Zanylo

Food Pantry Sunday—November 19"

4 FOOd We will ask the children to collect your items as they come
pa for the children’s circle time. The November item of the
”tr!/ month for the Huntingdon Food Pantry is Hand Soap, but
Needs any items may be brought for the cause of helping
alleviate hunger in our community, and with the closing of
the seasonal Farmer’s Market, cash contribution will be
donated to the Food Pantry. Donations at other times may
be placed in the wagon outside the sanctuary doors by the organ.

IN OCTOBER, 39 jars of Peanut Butter, 9 cans of veggies, and 1 box spaghetti and
jar sauce were donated during the third Sunday monthly offering to this local
ministry; and $115.00 in cash was donated toward Farmer’s Market Bonus Bucks,
which support fresh veggie and fruit purchases for families who receive SNAP.

Grocery Gift Cards— Every card helps our church!
(We get 5% to use in our ministries!?)

Purchase a Stone Church Grocery Gift Card on Sundays at the
back of the sanctuary or in the church office — and Stone Church

7] .o |
g f gets 5% of your grocery receipt total when you buy your everyday

groceries!
==

Over the past years, proceeds from this fund have provided refreshments and
decorations for 4 celebration events (including a donation to the Wildlife Society in
the name of the Juniata College students doing clean-up after the Dowdy’s
Farewell event), 2 committee meeting lunches, updated photos for the photo wall,
our new website, thank-you gifts for special guests, church signage, and special
church repair projects. ..What a GREAT ministry!




November 2017

Mon

Tue

Wed

Thu

Fri

Sat

5:30 Deacons-Rm
201

ZAnna Lisa at JC

5p ACGB Team
5:30-7p B.B.B.S-FH
7:16p Choir

3 Dante off

10a prep JC Japanese
Dinner-FH/Kitchen

4p SCAC hike

4’ Dante off

District Women’s
Brunch -Martinsburg

5:30p IC Japanese
Dinner-FH/Kitchen

5 Dante off

DST ENDS
Pledge Sunday
Worship w/Stone
Orchestra
12:30p Celebration
Luncheon/Taco Bar
3p Comm.Choir
rehearsal-15th UMC

6

12p Forum of
Churches-Abbey

5:30p Witness Team
6p Kindermusik-Rm
203

4p Power & Privilege
Conf Potluck-FH

6p Kindermusik-Rm

8

10a Staff Meeting-
Rm201

12p Worship Team-
Rm 201

9

4p Gifts Discernment
-Rm 201

5:30-7p B.B.B.S-FH
6:30p-Democratic

10

9a-6p Ring bells at
Peebles

11

4p Cub Scouts 7p Finance Team 203 7p Leadership Team- | Committee-Rm 102
7p Bells Rm 102 7:16p Choir
12 13 14’ Anna Lisa 15Anna Lisa 16Anna Lisa 1 7Anna Lisa 18Anna Lisa
9a Cong. Forum Vacation Vacation Vacation Vacation Vacation
. 8a Men’s Breakfast-
Worship w/handbells
pw/ 12p Older Adult Donna’s Restaurant

3p Meet David
Banaszak-The Bistro
4p Cub Scouts

4p Boy Scouts
6(5)-8p BBBS Club-FH

6p Kindermusik-Rm
203
6p Prayer Shawl-Rm
201
7p SURJ, FH/Rm 102

Luncheon-Rm 102

6p Kindermusik-Rm
203

7p Habitat for Hu-
manity-Rm 102

5:30-7p B.B.B.S-FH

11a (6p)-8p HAHS
Hockey Banquet-FH

6p Taizé Worship 7:16p Choir
1 9 Anna Lisa 2 OAnna Lisa 21 Anna Lisa 2 2Anna Lisa 2 3Anna Lisa 24 Anna Lisa 2 5Anna Lisa
Vacation Vacation Vacation Vacation Vacation Vacation Vacation
Food Pantry Sunday Thanksgiving Office Closed
Office Closed
4p Cub Scouts
7p Community

Thanksgiving—15th St
Methodist

6p Kindermusik-Rm
203

7p Bells
2 6Anna Lisa 2 7Anna Lisa 2 8Anna Lisa 2 9 3 O
Vacation Vacation Vacation
Pretzels
4p Cub Scouts

7p Bells

6p Kindermusik-Rm
203

5:30-7p B.B.B.S-FH
7:16p Choir
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Nowv. 5“' :
Daylight $avings ends! |

November 2017

Fall Sermon Series continues
—How does our vision live? Like a tree...
November: Fruiting — Continuing the work of Jesus

5: Laura White 12: Anna Lisa 19: Mark Meckstroth ~ 26: Mary Garvey
& Anna Lisa & Finance Team
Stewardship Season — Pledge Sunday — November 5th
—Congregational Forum — November 12th at 9am, with kids activities,
nominations, 2018 budget preview, pastoral transition, & morel

Vast roots, supple frunk, strong branches, sweet fruit: support the freel



